
I noticed your recall notice re: "bolt loci<" 
Magazine. 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
Dear Mr. Bowler, 

4/16/2002 

The Model 600 rifles with the serial number 
were not included in the recall because the 
firearms were taken care of in these rifles. 

customer (N. Alexander Bowler) 
well, half the quest·ions got answered. 
rec a 11 .·:-_·:-_·:-_·:-_·:-_·:-_·:-_: -. 
in 1979 those Remington 600 Mohawk rifles wifoiijii\)ijiihi\] numbers begin with 
the ... ,,,,:':':':':': ··.·. 
letter "A"? Is it because those rifles were manuf'1<~m~i@ in 1980 after the 
1979 recall? If that's the case, then j~i(ii@f~tj~sa:fHY problem(s) that 
necessitated the 1979 recall already ft1'e~:::t~ the 1980 rifles? (I realize 
that per the Blue Book of Gun valuresYh<:>:'W~~t¥\?f mfg of the Model 600 
were 
1971 - 1979) 

Thank you in 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

MAE00005614 


